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Dear Mr. Grovich,

I support strongly the proposed rules and regulations regarding the administration of local
anesthesia by dental hygienists. I am a current dental hygiene student and feel that it is in the best
interest of many in the dental setting, from the hygienist to the dentist but most of all the patients.
By enabling dental hygienists to administer anesthesia it will make the patients feel more
comfortable. The treatment process won't have to be interrupted which will make any treatment
process that the patient is undergoing to be less hectic. It will also help the patient gain more
trust and reassurance in their dental hygienist. I think proposed rule is a great step forward to the
career that I have chosen to enter into. With these changes in process it makes me even more
excited to graduate to enter into the dental hygiene field.

Thank you,

Pamela Huhn
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